
Dear valued Clients, Prospects and Partners, 

 

We hope this communication finds you well given the current situation. As we all work to navigate the 

COVID-19 crisis please know that Summit Technology Group, LLC has activated our Emergency 

Operations Center located in the Hudson Valley of New York.  Our facility has full systems redundancy 

including a whole facility generator to keep our office running if the power fails and to keep our staff 

available for all your business and technology needs. Please note that our New York City office will 

remain closed until further notice. 

We are assisting our clients with consultation on telemedicine, remote and distance learning platforms, 

PPE use, policy statements and adherence to local, state and federal rules regardless of your vertical and 

much more. 

Summit Technology Group, LLC has met the criteria as an essential business allowing us to remain open 

and available for your needs 24x7.  We are utilizing the Zoom video conference platform to continue to 

meet face to face and adhere to maintaining a safe distance. 

Summit Technology Group, LLC is very much connected to the local, state and federal authorities 

allowing us to receive real time updates on the pandemic and the affects it may have on your business. 

Our consultants are assisting our clients with supply chain, logistics and other needs to move product, 

deliver services and maintain customer relationships throughout this crisis.  Let us assist you with 

connecting your business and technology strategy. 

Contact us today! 

Kind Regards, 

 

William T. Leo 

President & Sr. Consultant 

 


